
5th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Welcome to the final half term of our year together in Squirrel class.  Where has the time 
gone? Thank you very much to all of you who were able to come to the Year 3 assembly—it 
was a special morning.  It’s not long until our Year 4 children will take centre stage at their Leavers’ 
assembly.  We have started to talk to them about their  roles and then rehearsals will begin before the 
big performance on 20th July! 
 
There are more opportunities for you come into school this half term, in particular the Open Afternoon 
in July.  There are also Transition events  for all the children, whether they are moving up to Year 4 or 
up to Year 5 in Middle School.  Keep an eye on the calendar on our website for dates, times and other 
details. 
 
This half term is always special, but I am really looking forward to our visit to the Discovery Museum on 
Monday 26th June.  More details will follow on Parent Mail.  This is a great opportunity to enhance and 
consolidate our learning but also for the children to experience a museum. 
 
As always, thank you very much for your on-going support, and please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any further questions or concerns during this half term.  I look forward to seeing you at one 
of our Summer events.   
 
Best wishes,    Katharine McMeekan 

We are@SquirrelsHFS   

LEARNING AT HOME  

SPELLINGS: New lists and tests are both on Fridays. 

TIMES TABLES: Tuesdays. 

READING: Children should read at least 3 times a week at home, and regularly change their 

school reading books.   Please remember to sign their planner to show that they have read and 

help them to complete their ‘Book Worms’.  Many are close to receiving their prize for 

completing this! They should have their reading book and planner in school every day. 

Miss Kelsey Cairns ends her time at 

Havannah First School on Friday 16th 

June.  She has been great to work with and the 

children have enjoyed having her teach some of 

their lessons.  We will miss her greatly when she 

leaves, but wish her many 

congratulations as she qualifies as 

a teacher and lots of luck as she 

embarks on her teaching career.   

Photo Gallery Highlights from last half term! 

YEAR 4 REMINDER—The Multiplication Tables 

Check takes place between 5th and 16th June.   


